From: Bartlett, Matt

To: Murray, Scott

Cc: Rowley, Jonathan

Subject: FW: Project Manager Change Notifications to Licensees
Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 4:10:00 PM

Importance: High

Dear Mr. Scott Murray:

This e-mail is to inform you that effective May 24, 2021, Mr. Jonathan
Rowley has been assigned as the project manager (PM) for your facility. Mr.
Rowley can be reached at 301-415-4053 or via email at
Jonathan.Rowley@nrc.gov. The backup PM will be Mr. Matt Bartlett, who
can be reached at 301-415-7154, or via email at Matthew.Bartlett@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

Matt Bartlett
NMSS/DFM/FFLB
Project Manager
301-415-7154
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